
 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 7 July  

What has happened in school this week? 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What a joyous start to July - our month for demonstrating the value of 
Kindness!   
  
Our Year 6 have been presented with their leaver’s hoodies; they may 
wear these to school until the end of term! 
  
Out transition day takes place on Monday and children in all year 
groups will enjoy time in their new year group classroom. 
  
On Thursday 13 July at 2.45pm all parents and carers are warmly  
invited into school from Reception to Y6.  We will celebrate all the 
wonderful learning that has been enjoyed at Lillington through the 
course of this year. 
 
Our event for Nursery celebrations will be a stay and play session on 
Tuesday 18th July at 10.15am for our morning children and 2.15pm 
for our afternoon children.  
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
  
Lillington Nursery and Primary School 
 
 



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 29 June   

IMPORTANT NOTICES 

Please read the WHIZZ notice with your children.  The 
weekly notices contain lots of helpful tips and advice. 

Whizz to page 12. 
   

Please see the link below with the current Job Opportunities 
available at the Heathcote Parish Church.  
 
https://www.heathcoteparishchurch.org/jobopportunities  
 

https://www.heathcoteparishchurch.org/jobopportunities


 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 7 July  

What has happened in Nursery this week? 

 

Nursery have been busy practicing our gross motor 
skills outside and crafting on a large scale! 



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home -  7 July 

What has happened in Bevan this week? 

 
Reception have fun on the playground this week,  
exploring some new toys and some old exercise books 



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 7 July  

What has happened in Darwin this week? 

 



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

 

 

  

Head Teacher to Home - 7 July  

What has happened in Peake this week? 

Peake have been learning all about the importance 
of clear instructions in their English lesson.   
Much fun was had when it came assembling jam  
sandwiches! 



  

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 7 July  

Drew & Hopper  this week! 

Year 3 & 4 enjoyed a walk to The Holt as part of National 
Fieldwork Fortnight.  We had to investigate the location and 
usage of a local playground or play area. When we got back to 
school, we asked ourselves some questions. Could the area be 
improved? What would you like to see added here? Why are 
playgrounds important for a community? Should there be more 
playgrounds? If so, where could they be located in the area? 
We then designed a playground for your local area. We had to 
think about where to site it, considering access, location, and 
activities. Use a local map to choose the 
 best site for it. 



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 7 July  

What has happened in  Pankhurst this week? 

Pankhurst have been working incredibly hard 
writing, editing and publishing their final  
narrative of the year.  They have produced some 
incredible pieces of writing, which we have been  
sharing in the sunshine this afternoon.  

  



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 7 July  

What has happened in Angelou this week? 

 

This week in Angelou, the children launched their 
Graffiti project by participating in an art tour around 
Leamington. The tour leader - Tim (aka ‘Lord 
Numb’) – showed, and explained the backstories of, 
a range of street art and the children were genuinely 
inspired by what they saw and heard.   



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 7 July  

What has happened in King this week? 

 

 In King Class this week the children have been 
drawing on black paper. After watching a video of 
someone drawing on black paper, the children  
discussed how the artist created different lines and 
showed areas of light. They then practised creating 
different blocks of white on a sheet before doing 
their own drawings.  



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 7 July 
What has happened in  Forest School this week? 

Forest school have finally got their swing. Much fun 
was had. And then the children have experimented 
with some leaf printing on to clay. They will be 
painted and sent home next week.  



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 



 

 

 

 
 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

 

 

End of Year Celebration 

 

Thursday 13th July  

2:45pm - 3:30pm 
 

Parents and carers (Reception to Year 6) 

are invited in to class to share the best bits 

of this years learning.   

 



 

 

 

 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

 

 

A big thank you to those who came to the PTFA 
summer fete. We hope you enjoyed it.  
 
We'd also really like to find out why so many  
families didn't come, in the hope that we can 
make next year's fete more of a success. We're 
keen for the fete to be a fun social event for  
everyone, whilst also helping us to raise money so 
we can enhance pupils' learning and school  
experience.  
 
If you didn't come, please consider spending a mi-
nute to fill out this survey:  
 
Summer Fete 2023 - parent survey (surveymonkey.co.uk)  

 
We'd really appreciate it.  
 
Thanks, Lillington School PTFA. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/K9FLFJD
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Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

 

 

We hope you are well and enjoying the summer.  
 
Here is the Lillington Connect July newsletter. 
There is a lot going on in the community this 
summer.  
 
We are looking forward to Lillington Fun  
Community Day on 22nd July!  
 
The next meeting of the group is this Thursday 
6th July at 5:45pm in Lillington Primary School. 
Everyone is welcome to attend, just drop us an 
email to register.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
  
Lillington Connect 

https://sway.office.com/3afgnAgOgV6SphO9?ref=Link


 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 7 July  

We are week 3 when we  

return on Monday 10 July. 

our menus | Educaterers 

https://educaterers.co.uk/our-menus


 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Thank you for reading our newsletter and  
taking a note of the important information.  

 
We look forward to seeing you all on  

Monday 10 July.    
 
 
 

TRANSITION  
 

DAY! 


